
Awesome Alum!
The Boys & Girls Clubs of 

Yellowstone County 
Alumni Series, this month featuring 

 

Kylie Wentz
What Club did you attend? When?
I went to the Lockwood Clubhouse from around 2007-2012

What was your most memorable experience at Club?
My most memorable experiences at Club were the summer field 
trips we would take to Lake Elmo. The staff always made our field 
trips so much fun and ensured each of us made it home safely. It was always so much fun 
to see who could swim to the buoy and back the fastest and then go to the concessions 
trailer to get a snack!

What have you accomplished since your time at Club?
Since being a Club kid, I have graduated high school, spent a few years living in 
Washington, moved back to Montana, and have been working toward getting my 
bachelor’s degree in business and accounting. I have two dogs and a cat with my 
husband, who I just married this fall, and we are expecting our first baby this February!

If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be?
I would want every Club kid to know that the Boys and Girls Clubs is a wonderful place 
to spend time with friends, make new friends, and get to know the staff members! The 
staff I grew up with at Club are people I still remember fondly 
to this day and the memories I made there are ones that I will 
cherish forever!

Anything else you would like to add about being a Club kid?
Having the access to an after-school and summer program like 
the Boys and Girls Clubs was an opportunity I will always be 
grateful for. Having the ability to spend more time with kids 
my age and having access to a safe place, a big playground, and 
all the art supplies one could imagine was a really unique and 
special experience. 

If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is,
we would love to chat! 

Please email Nicoletta Flores at nflores@bgcyellowstone.org


